TRINITY AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT



231 Park Ave. Washington, PA 15301 Phone: 724-225-5380 ext. 6508 Fax: 724-228-2171

Mr. Aaron Scott

Director of Facilities& Transportation

scotta@trinitypride.org

Dear Parent or Guardian:

In an effort to maintain discipline and to ensure the safety and security of all students, staff, contractors, and others being transported on vehicles contracted or owned by the Trinity Area School District, the Board of Directors has adopted Policy No. 810.2, "Audio and Video Recording on District-Provided Vehicles." Policy No. 810.2 may be accessed on the Trinity Area School District website.

Policy No. 810.2 authorizes the Administration to direct the use of audio recordings on any and all District-provided vehicles, to the extent that Administration deems appropriate. This audio recording will be in addition to the video recording that is currently in place on District-provided vehicles.

Under the new Policy No. 810.2, each District-provided vehicle that is equipped with audio or combined video and audio recording equipment will contain a clearly posted notice informing drivers and passengers that they may be video and/or audio taped at any time.

Individuals are not permitted to conduct their own audio recording on District-provided vehicles.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me by e-mail at scotta@trinitypride.org or by calling (724) 225-5380 ext.6508.

Thank You,

Aaron C. Scott Transportation Director Trinity Area School District